
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the North Central 2023 Open House 

from the North Central PTO 

 

Building on Our Success! 

 

Thank you for joining us today as the students, administrators, staff and parents 

showcase the many opportunities North Central High School has to offer. As parents 

and community members, we are incredibly proud of our amazing school. From first-

rate academic departments to outstanding athletic teams to a wide variety of impressive 

performing arts organizations and clubs, we firmly believe there is no place like North 

Central. There is something for everyone at NC!  With exciting construction projects 

underway thanks to our supportive community, the future is very bright. 

Engaged parents are a key element of what makes NC so special. Our North Central 

Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) has a long-standing tradition of supporting our 

school. Our PTO does not sell “stuff,” rather we rely on parent and community donations 
which help us fund thousands of dollars of grants for teachers as well as provide 

support in many ways for NC students and staff. We work together to provide 

resources, encouragement and helping hands that enrich experiences for every student.  

No matter your schedule, there is a way for you to be involved as a proud member of 

the North Central community.  Be sure to follow our Facebook Page - 

https://www.facebook.com/ptonorthcentral - to learn more about our organization.   

We are also on Instagram at @northcentralpto. 

We hope you have a great visit.. Go Panthers!!  

 

Lisa Osterman  & Kristen Moreland 

PTO Co-Presidents, 2023-2024 
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